

College Student Sunday will take place September 15th!

Great work is being done by Orthodox Christian Fellowship (OCF), the official college/campus ministry of the Assembly of Orthodox Bishops and our Greek Archdiocese.

OCF is on the ground on college/university campuses across the US and Canada meeting the ever changing and important needs of our Orthodox college students. This vital ministry is a major factor in keeping our young adults connected to the church.

We will be passing a second tray on Sunday, Sept. 15th for this worthy ministry.

INTERNATIONAL ORTHODOX CHRISTIAN CHARITIES



BBQ, BEER & MUSIC AT THE SALT LICK

Thursday, Oct. 17, 2013 • 6:30 p.m. Music by Johnny Nicholas and his Band



Join us at the Salt Lick at 18300 FM1826, Driftwood, TXJoin us for a great evening of delicious food & great music as we celebrate honoree, Executive Director and CEO **Dean Triantafilou** for his 20 years of service.

Fr. Nick Triantafilou, our founding Father will be joining us as Well! Register online at www.iocc.org/austin.org. Tickets: \$60 in advance: \$80 at the door, Contact Tom Suehs at 512-431-7553 for more info.